
SOUTHEAST LOCAL SCHOOL DISTRICT OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT 

July 9, 2024

The following positions are available for application in the Southeast Local Schools for 

the 2024-2025 school year: 

Applicants must hold a current, valid license appropriate to the position 

Assistant Transportation Department Supervisor

Assistant Principal

Submit letter of interest to: 

Robert Dunn rodunn@sepirates.org   

#JL 
Robert Dunn, Superintendent 




